[bookmark: _Hlk39137304]CITY OF EVANS
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
NOTICE is hereby given, that the Evans City Council will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, December 3, 2024 starting at 7:00 P.M. at the Evans Community Complex, Council Chambers, 1100 37th Street, Evans, CO, to receive input and comments on an Ordinance Amending the 2024 Budget.  
All persons interested in this matter may be present and may be heard.  Any interested person may also file any objections to the proposed revision at any time prior to final adoption of the revision.
Additional information may be obtained from the Finance Director, Jacque Troudt, jtroudt@evanscolorado.gov, 1100 37th Street, Evans, Colorado, between the hours of 8:00 am and 5:00 pm, Monday through Friday. The full packet and agenda information will be available for review at: www.evanscolorado.gov
